
May 14, 2021 

8113 W. GRANDRIDGE BLVD., KENNEWICK, WASHINGTON 99336-7166 
TELEPHONE: 509-734-4500; FACSIMILE: 509-737-7166 

www.cngc.com 

Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

RE: U-210151 Notice of Opportunity to File Written Comments 

Dear Mr. Johnson, 

On April 7, 2021 Cascade Natural Gas Corporation (Cascade), submitted comments and a 
compliance filing list in accordance with the Notice of Opportunity to File Written Comments 
(Notice) issued by the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) in 
Docket U-210151 on March 15, 2021. The stated the purpose of the inquiry is to identify 
filings utilities and stakeholders are obligated to file by statute, rule, or Commission order and 
determine which of these filings are no longer necessary or could be consolidated. 

After consultation with Commission Staff, additional compliance filings omitted from the April 7, 

2021 compliance list were identified. Cascade hereby submits a revised compliance list to this 
docket, U-210151. 

The electronic attachments are listed below: 

• U-210151 CNGC Comments Cltr 05.14.21.pdf
• U-210151 CNGC Rev Compliance List 05.14.21.xlsx

If there are any questions regarding this report, please contact me at (509) 734-4549. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Christopher Mickelson 

Christopher Mickelson 
Manager, Regulatory Affairs, Cascade Natural Gas Corporation 
8113 W. Grandridge Blvd., Kennewick, WA 99336-7166 
christopher.mickelson@cngc.com 
(509) 734-4549

R
eceived

R
ecords M

anagem
ent

05/14/2021      11:46

State O
f W

A
SH

.
U

T
IL

. A
N

D
 T

R
A

N
SP.

C
O

M
M

ISSIO
N

http://www.cngc.com/
http://www.cngc.com/
mailto:christopher.mickelson@cngc.com

